
 

 
21st November 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
I am writing to advise parents/carers that we currently have a vacancy for a parent governor at the 
school.    
If you are interested in being a part of the governing board, can you express your interest by 
contacting Pauline Greenwood (p.greenwood@kscs.org.uk) 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Mr D Whales 
Headteacher 
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